
 

        
 
    

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Firstly, I would like to say how impressed I have been with your children and how well they have 

coped with this strange start to their time at Codsall Middle School. They look wonderful in their 

uniforms and it feels like they have always been with us.  

We are now in a position to look at next steps and in particular, how I can further support you and 

your children.  

Therefore, starting on Monday 21st September, from 4.00pm to 4.30pm, I will be leading 

individual form zoom meetings as follows: 

5DR   Monday 21st September 

5BS   Tuesday 22nd September 

5MM   Wednesday  23rd September 

5RM   Thursday 24th September 

5HW   Friday 25th September  

In addition to this letter, you will receive a parent text with the zoom log in details and passwords 

for your meeting.  

I will deliver a short presentation to explain different aspects of your child’s day and will outline how 

we can work together to support your child. I will also explain how “Go4 schools” works; outlining 

the information available on the system and how we use it to set homework. There will also be an 

opportunity for you to ask questions in a Q&A session. 

Looking forward to seeing you on your meeting day. 

Kind regards 

   S Deas 

Sally Deas    
Leader of Achievement KS2 
 

 

 

18th September 2020 


